
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

7. GREENSPACE CAPITAL PROGRAMME 2004/05 
 
 The Board received information on the proposed programming of the Greenspace Unit’s capital 

projects to be undertaken in the Fendalton/Waimairi community during the 2004/05 financial year. 
 
 The Board also resolved that the Greenspace Unit be thanked for their regular reporting of progress 

during the present term of the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


